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Frightful Explosion at the Government Gunpowder Works 

Waltham, Tuesd~ Evening - About seven o'olook yesterd~ 
morning the inhabitants of the distriot surrounding the 
Government Gunpowder Works, whioh oover an area of about two 
miles, and are situated a little over a mile from the above 
station on the Eastern Counties Railw~, were startled by a 
very loud report, followed almost simultaneously by three 
others of equal intensity. It was at onoe known that what 
is oalled in the neighbourhood a "blow" had taken plaoe at 
the works; and orowds of persons immediately hurried in that 
direotion. People living near the spot are aocustomed to 
"blows", more or less violent, but on the present oooasion 
the reports being so numerous and so heavy, induoed the belief 
that the result to the persons employed must be of a very 
serious oharaoter. And this fear was greatly strengthened 
when, upom approaohing the entranoe to the works, the alarmed 
inhabitants met injured men being borne aw~ on shutters 
either to their own homes or to the nearest medioal men. 
It is gratif.ying, however, at this point to be enabled to 
state, that although several of the workmen have sustained 
very bad injuries - two being terribly, and perhaps fatally 
burnt, the aooident has, all together, been attended with far 
less deplorable results than were at first antioipated; and 
there were several very narrow esoapes from a frightful death. 


